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TIGER TROT COLOR RUN
Thank you to EVERYONE who made our Tiger Trot Color Run a
huge success! It was an amazing day and everyone had a great
time.

ANGEL TREE
Information was sent home this week with your child about the
Angel Tree. If you are in need of Holiday Assistance, please make
plans to attend one of The Salvation Army's registration dates.
You will need an ID, proof of address, phone number, and birth
certificate for your child. This year children 13 years or younger
are eligible.

GRANDPARENTS/ SPECIAL
GROWN UPS DAY
We would like to thank all Southside Grandparents or Special
Grownups because you rock! We enjoyed welcoming you to
our school and enjoying breakfast. A Special thank you to
Hardees for donating breakfast sandwiches and our Amazing
PTO for our coffee and treats.
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BOOK FAIR
Southside's Book Fair will be October 23rd-27th. A portion of
the sells helps us to purchase databases and books for our
library. If you would like to look at what will be at the fair, here
is the link to preview:
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/southside728

Students can pay for books with cash or a check, please make
it out to Southside Elementary School. If you don't want to
send cash to school with your student, set up an eWallet. It
spends like a gift card.
Directions are here:
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/content/fairs/how-ewallet-
works.html?fairId=5403755

VOLUNTEERS FOR BOOK FAIR
We will need a few volunteers on the day of the fairs, but you must be an SCPS approved
volunteer. If you are not sure if you are on that list, please email
Tiffany.roberts@shelby.kyschools.us to check your status.

Here is the link to sign up to volunteer:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4DADA923A7FF2-44868141-fall

TIGER CUB CLUB
Join the Tiger Cub Club! If you are a new or expectant parent and would like resources on
parenting and/or child development age birth to 5, please fill out this form. Your family will
receive a free book, that your school age child can read to their new sibling.
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LOST AND FOUND-PLEASE LABEL ALL JACKETS
AND SWEATSHIRTS
If your child is missing a jacket, sweatshirt, water bottle or any item, please have them check
Lost and Found. Lost and found is located just across from the office next door to the Family
Resource Center. At the end of the month, any items remaining will be donated. If you have any
questions, please reach out to Tiffany Roberts at tiffany.roberts@shelby.kyschools.us or (502)
633-6082.
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UPCOMING DATES TO
REMEMBER
October 6th- No School
October 9-13th- Fall Break
October 20th- Report cards sent home
October 23rd-27th- Book Fair
October 23rd-27th- Red Ribbon Week
October 26th- Picture Day
October 27th- Trunk or Treat

SOUTHSIDE ELEMENTARY FAMILY RESOURCE
CENTER
Tiffany Roberts, Coordinator
Phone number: (502) 633-6082
Email: Tiffany.Roberts@shelby.kyschools.us
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SSE FRYSC Site: https://sites.google.com/shelby.kyschools.us/ssefrysc/home
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